PROTOCOL CIRCULAR NO P33 OF 2013

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation (DIRCO) of the
Republic of South Africa presents its compliments to Diplomatic Missions and
International Organizations accredited to the Republic of South Africa and has
the honour to inform all Missions that South Africa will be hosting two Heads of
State Summits on Monday 4" and Tuesday, 5" November 2013 at DIRCO,
O R Tambo Building, 460 Soutpansberg Road, Rietondale.

The hosting of the two Summits requires that the following administrative
measures be implemented from 04 to 05 November 2013; however the
Department will remain operational.No vehicle will be allowed access and will be
diverted to a parking area by Tshwane Metro Police. All visitors will be shuttled
to the building. Visitors will be escorted from the main reception to State Protocol

and back.

The Department of International Relations and Cooperation of the Republic of
South Africa avails itself of this opportunity to renew to Diplomatic Missions and
International Organizations accredited in the Republic of South Africa the

assurances of its highest consideration.

PRETORIA
vember 2013

Diplomatic Missions and International Organisat
accredited to the Republic of South Africa
PRETORIA



